& TOPCON Healthcare

SEEING EYE HEALTH DIFFERENTLY

FREE Topcon Slit Lamp

BREATH
SHIELD

In response to COVID-19,
Topcon Healthcare is providing
FREE Breath Shields for its

Slit Lamp customers.

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to escalate across the globe, Topcon Healthcare, the market
leader in slit lamps for the eye care community, has announced a series of initiatives and programs
designed to support its customers during this time of unprecedented challenges.

Topcon Healthcare is now offering a FREE BREATH SHIELD’ for Topcon slit lamp customers.

As healthcare providers, eye doctors are required to be in close contact with patients while
performing an exam and are, therefore, unable to maintain the CDC recommended distance of

2 meters. In order to combat this and help to prevent the transmission of respiratory illnesses
including COVID-19, Topcon is now offering all of its slit lamp customers a free breath shield that fits
onto their instrument and provides a first line of defense for both healthcare providers and patients.

Visit bit.ly/topconshield to request your breath shield

Topcon Breath Shields are designed to reduce exposure to airborne contaminants but they are not proven to prevent the 2019 novel coronavirus (COVID-19) or other infectious diseases.
Please refer to the CDC's website for specific guidance on how to protect yourself and others from spread of disease. https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

*Existing customers are allowed one breath shield per device, upon authentication, and while supplies last. This offer only extends to certain models of Topcon slit lamps.

NOTE: Please note that the value of any items provided by Topcon hereunder may be reported to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) in accordance with the Physician
Payments Sunshine Act and any applicable state regulation. For further information, please visit CMS's website at https://www.cms.gov/openpayments/.
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